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Hilton Head Island Airport Recognized for Training Excellence 

 
The American Association of Airport Executives (AAAE), in conjunction with the Airport News 
and Training Network (ANTN), has recognized 92 airports, including the Hilton Head Island 
Airport, with an ANTN Digicast Excellence in Airport Training award for 2014.  
  
An ANTN Digicast Excellence in Airport Training award signifies that airport employees and 
other workers at airport facilities have completed a specified amount of federally mandated 
airport-specific and continuing education training using ANTN Digicast's web-based training 
system.   
 
"This marks four consecutive years our firefighters have received this prestigious recognition. I 
am extremely proud of their commitment and professionalism," stated Beaufort County 
Airports Operations Chief Larry Yeager. 
 
The award is issued in categories based on the hub size of an airport.  Each winning airport will 
be presented with a plaque marking the achievement. 
  
Beaufort County Airports Director Jon Rembold stated, "This proves again that we have 
extremely dedicated professionals keeping us safe at the airport. They take this training very 
seriously and this recognition is very appropriate." 
 
Airports that subscribe to ANTN Digicast have unlimited access to hundreds of training 
programs.  Topics covered include operations, aircraft rescue and firefighting, security, 
customer service, and FAA required recurrent training. 
 
To see a list of all award winners, visit: http://www.antndigicast.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=awards .  
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